
 

 

Newsletter September 2018 

PEF IS EAGER TO SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOLS 

The arrival of the new school year brings fresh air, fresh hopes, and an exhilarating new ambition to 

bring essential support to our schools, students and teachers. PEF is your foundation. Please support 

our initiatives; tell your friends and colleagues about our events; ask your company to sponsor us. 

The schools depend on PEF to finance amazing projects and programs. PEF depends on and 

appreciates the support of the entire LBPSB community. We’re here for all our children. 

The Montreal Alouettes / LBPSB partnership game 

A very loud, enthusiastic school board will 

cheer as Johnny Manziel leads our Als to a 

win against the Roughriders on September 

30
th

 at 1:00pm. Everyone welcome – 

spread the word! 

Low cost tickets! 
 www.montrealalouettes.com/promotion 

use the promo code LBPSB2018. The 

Alouettes will make a donation to PEF, and 

the players will visit our schools to     

encourage and inspire the students.                  Photo credit Johany Jutras/CFL

              

PEF Benefit Comedy Show 

Joey Elias is back and he’s bringing a whole new bunch of friends!  
Get together with all your friends and colleagues for an evening of laughter and fun November 9 at 

John Rennie High School. Showtime 8:00, doors open 7:00. Mature content, so 18+ 

 

 Food, refreshments 

 beer, wine, soft drinks  

 home-baked goodies 

 chance to win BIG in the half & half  

 

Tickets: http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/comedy.htm 

 

Sponsorships and advertising opportunities 

available for all.  

 

Support PEF’s major fundraiser of the year. 

Come as a group! Bring your whole town! 

 

http://www.montrealalouettes.com/promotion
http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/comedy.htm

